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CPUC Staff Amended Brief on Fines and Remedies in PG&E Enforcement 
Cases: CPUC Information Alert

The Safety and Enforcement Division (formerly called the Consumer Protection and 
Safety Division) of the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today filed its 
amended brief regarding fines and remedies in the CPUC’s enforcement cases 
pending against Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) arising from the Sept. 9, 
2010, pipeline rupture in San Bruno, Calif.

The document and Appendix A & B are available at: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.gOv/F ; Staff Amended Brief on Ries ar

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Terrie

Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office
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